
NEW FBO & HANGAR CONSTRUCTION 
Q4, 2024 - Q3, 2026

RESTRICTED OPERATING CAPABILITIES DURING CONSTRUCTION
 
Clay Lacy is building a new FBO and hangar complex at John Wayne Airport. Construction 
began in October 2024, and will be completed in multiple phases, significantly reducing 
ramp and parking capacity.

PHASE 1A (COMPLETE)
Construction of main ramp 
October 28, 2024 - December 16, 2024 
Impact level: High

•	 FBO services are available by 
reservation only

•	 Overnight parking is permitted by 
reservation only

•	 Very limited ramp space (Maximum of 
3 to 4 aircraft staged at one time)

PHASE 1B (ACTIVE)
Construction of first two hangars, ramp, 
and the parking lot. 
December 16, 2024 - Q3, 2026 
Impact level: Medium

•	 Limited ramp space

Construction zone Operational zone

QUESTIONS? Alex Scott | General Manager | ascott@claylacy.com | 714.767.4914 
RECEIVE UPDATES claylacy.com/sna

FBO Lobby


